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Welcome to the spring term newsletter, a short term but a busy one! 

Where do we start?! Well firstly we welcomed `Bonnie and Hope` our 

resident Guinea Pigs, who are now well adjusted to the noise levels 

and used to the attention! Then we hatched 5 very noisy ducklings, 

who learnt very quickly to jump out of their cage! Our resident 

Pigeon `Sophia` visits us daily looking for food, that the children have 

poured into the bird feeder. The weather has provided endless 

learning opportunities with the snow, wind, rain and occasional ray of 

sunshine! We welcomed in parent readers which the children have 

loved!  

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have fully immersed themselves in play and learning 

at Pre-School, continuing to be curious and confident learners 

through our `5 ways to wow` curriculum.  

The children are learning to:  

To Converse – Use Makaton signs and extend their vocabulary.  

To Care – To care for animals and each other, remembering to be 

calm and gentle.  

To Connect – Becoming aware of how to solve problems in their 

everyday routines, with support from grown-ups.  

To be Creative – Learning about rhythm in songs and enjoying 

story time in a variety of contexts.  

To be Confident – Becoming more independent and exploring 

both outside and inside.  

 


